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HIV Litigation 

Following the Prime Minister's announcement of an extra 
£42m to be made available to the haemophiliacs who 
contracted AIDS from infected Factor VIII I attended a 
meeting with EHF1 and MEDTEP to discuss the proposed Terms 
of Settlement - a copy of the latest Version (III) is 
attached. 

The Terms of Settlement concentrate on the category of the 
infected haemophiliac, the amounts payable, the social 
security disregards, and the legal aid/costs situation. 
Paragraph 4 emphasises that the payments are made 'on 
behalf of the First Central Defendants' (ie the Secretary 
of State) 'and not on behalf of any other Defendant and are 
made without any admission of negligence, breach of 
statutory duty or other liability'. I asked for this 
paragraph to be strengthened with a separate specific 
reference to the fact that the Licensing Authority and the 
Committee on Safety of Medicines have continually 
categorically denied liability and will continue to do so. 
This is an attempt to ringfence the LA/CSM from the 'deal' 
in order to discourage any future litigants who feel that 
as their injuries were drug induced they were also 
deserving of 'preferential treatment'. Do we want to pursue 
this? As far as our documents are concerned Paragraph 14 is 
important in that it is essential that all cur documents 
are either returned or destroyed. In due course we will 
also need to obtain an undertaking with regard to the 
Plaintiff's expert Charles Medawar following the precedent 
set in the Opren litigation. Charles Medawar, apart from 
being the Plaintiff's 'expert' in this litigation is also 
an investigative journalist who has been very critical of 
the pharmaceutical industry and the regulatory prccess. 
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